
FW: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2022-0562

Malatesta, JoAnne M
Mon 10/17/2022 3:31 PM

To: Beachner, Kaitlyn M <kbeachner@albany.edu>
Cc: Fogarty, Richard <rfogarty@albany.edu>
Kaitlyn –

See below.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
JoAnne Malatesta, PhD
Vice Provost for Academic Innovation and Student Success
Dean of Undergraduate Education
University at Albany
jmalatesta@albany.edu

From: Kim, Carol H <chkim@albany.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 9:30 PM
To: Malatesta, JoAnne M <jmalatesta@albany.edu>
Subject: FW: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2022-0562

FYI

From: Mary Ellen Stewart <MaryEllen.Stewart@nysed.gov>
Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 3:38 PM
To: program.review@suny.edu <program.review@suny.edu>
Cc: Havidan Rodriguez, President <presmail@albany.edu>, Kim, Carol H <chkim@albany.edu>,
angela.pagano@suny.edu <angela.pagano@suny.edu>, Patricia Oleaga <Patricia.Oleaga@nysed.gov>,
david.cantaffa@suny.edu <david.cantaffa@suny.edu>
Subject: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2022-0562

Dear Dr. Shahedipour-Sandvik:

Please maintain this registraƟon email in your records for this proposal as it reflects the official registraƟon
acƟon taken by the New York State EducaƟon Department.

This email is in response to the applicaƟon for registraƟon of the following program at SUNY at Albany (SED
Proposal # 2022-0562):

Program Title: Cybersecurity
Award: BS
HEGIS Code: 0701.00
Program Code: 42381

With the following financial aid informaƟon:
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Financial Aid: TAP, APTS, VTA
We are pleased to inform you that on the basis of our review the program detailed in this email and on the
Inventory of Registered Programs is registered for general purposes under Subchapter A of the RegulaƟons of
the Commissioner of EducaƟon (Chapter II of Title 8 of the Official CompilaƟon of Codes, Rules and
RegulaƟons for the State of New York) unƟl September 1, 2023. AŌer that date, registraƟon will be extended
annually unƟl the Department's next review is conducted.

New registraƟon is required for any exisƟng curriculum in which major changes are made that affect its Ɵtle,
focus, design, requirements for compleƟon, or mode of delivery. Therefore, I ask that you contact this office
prior to iniƟaƟng a significant change in the program.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Stewart
Office Assistant 2
New York State EducaƟon Department
Office of College and University EvaluaƟon
89 Washington Avenue, Room 960 EBA
Albany, NY 12234
(518) 474-1551
maryellen.stewart@nysed.gov

Conϐidentiality Notice

This email including all attachments is conϐidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. This communication may contain information that is protected from disclosure under State and/or Federal law.
Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this communication in error and delete this email from your
system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notiϐied that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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